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November Wine Tasting Program; 

Recognition for Continuous Membership
   

 
Krista Pontius (above), Grange program 

director, led a discussion and demonstration 
about the growing importance of the wine 

industry in Pennsylvania’s agricultural 
economy.    

This program took place at a dinner meeting 
held at the Ranch House Restaurant, 

Duncannon.    The Grange treated its members 
to a complimentary meal for the occasion. 

 
A variety of locally produced wines were 

sampled; participants had fun sipping and 
trying to identify the wines, each with its unique 

combination of flavors..

Continuous Membership Awards 
presented to Linda Byers (left) – 
50 years and Bonnie Cameron 

(right) – 40 years.  

 
A congratulatory letter from the president of the 

PA State Grange is now provided at 5-year 
intervals to honor continuous membership.  So 
the November recognition was a catch-up for 
those who had reached (and in many cases 

surpassed) 5, 10, 15 or 20 years of membership.    

Among those recognized, present were (below 
left to right): seated – Cathy Morrison, Linda 

Byers, Bonnie Cameron; standing – Alice 
Kirchner, Ezra Grubb, Natalie Fritz, Lori Comp, 

Carol Wierzbicki and Renee Hetrick. 


